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28th May 2021 

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
Year 11 

 
I just wanted to remind you of some key events and dates after half-term for our Year 11 
students.  
 
Students will attend the school site for the week commencing Monday 7th June and will 
attend lessons as normal; the theme for this week will be ‘Knowledge for Knowledge Sake’.  
 
During enrichment on Wednesday 9th June, students will receive their 'Leavers Hoodies' 
which they are welcome to wear for the remainder of the term when on school site. There will 
also be an assembly during this period.  
 
On Monday 14th June, we have an exciting guest speaker joining us at the school to give 
students a motivational and aspirational talk. Paul Hannaford will be joining us to speak 
candidly about his life involving drugs, alcohol, knife crime and ‘County Lines’. Paul is an 
award-winning speaker and we look forward to welcoming him back to our school.   
 
Thursday 17th June will see form groups Alton and Deben on site working with BT on their 
'Hothouse Project' and Friday 18th June will see form groups Orwell and Stour taking part. 
Work will be provided for when students are not on site working remotely.  
 
Students can join a new Google Classroom using this code to access the work: em5gpop  
 
The Year 11 Prom will take place on Wednesday 30th June and we are delighted that so 
many students have decided to attend this leaving event which they all so richly deserve.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any further questions or queries.  
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
 
 
Mr R Lay 
Assistant Headteacher 
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